
I  wish to record our concerns with regard to the present government's reinstatement of the doctrine of 
multiculturalism in Australia.   
1.  This nation was a peaceful and desirable place in which to live thanks largely to its inherited British 
institutions based on their Judeo/Christian foundation and the encouragement of immigrants to learn 
English and assimilate as much as possible. 
2.   The doctrine of multiculturalism seems to grow out of  the advent of post modernism, when our 
Western civilized values have been constantly criticized and down graded, giving as much value to 
the beliefs of immigrants - clearly a nonsense or they would not find our way of life and country to be 
desirable as a place for them to live.  
3.  Our concern is that large numbers of immigrants of the one culture can significantly change the 
laws and values of our country, particularly, in the case of Islam where these are both extremely 
dominant and antithetical in character to ours.   
4.It seems ridiculous to pretend that these factors will not cause much trouble and change when such 
people are in places of elected power in government. 
5.  Please do not allow large numbers of these people to enter and gain citizenship, much 
less encourage them to continue to feel that is perfectly alright for them to seek to change our laws to 
suit their culture. 
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